
May 22, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Ira Wilson 

809 Flint Street 

Fort Worth, TX  76115 

 

Dear Ms. Wilson: 

 

Thank you very much for your letter dated May 4, 1996.  We appreciate your offer and your interest. 

 

There are many copies of the Fort Worth Star Telegram from November 22, 1963.  Perhaps you 

might like to share it family and friends. 

 

Thanks again for your offer and your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board.  I have 

added your name to our mailing list so that you will be kept apprised of the Board’s activities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 


